
 

 

 

 

August 20, 1996 

 

Ms. Claudia Collins/N5P6 

Chief, Information Security 

National Security Agency 

9800 Savage Road 

Fort Meade, MD 20755-6000 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

Re: NSA Review of HSCA Records 180-10096-10370, 180-10075-10332 and 

180-10078-10244 Under the President John F. Kennedy Assassination 

Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. V 1994)                           

 

Dear Ms. Collins: 

 

I have attached three House Select Committee on Assassinations (HSCA) records scheduled for 

Review Board action at the Board’s meeting of September 27, 1996.  Evidence on behalf of any 

postponements NSA wishes to request in these records should be submitted to the Board not later than 

September 20, 1996. 

 

These records should have been forwarded to you by NARA in 1993, but may in fact be new to you.  

 There are withdrawal sheets in the public version of the HSCA collection at NARA II for each of 

these documents, and we have no record of their having been previously processed by NSA. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 

contact Tim Wray or Joe Freeman of our staff. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures HSCA records 180-10078-10244 



   180-10075-10332 

   180-10096-10370 

 


